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May 27, 2003 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to confirm that Intermec Technologies Corp. Model 700C uses the 
same 2.4 GHz FHSS Bluetooth transceiver in our applications HN2ABTM3, 
HN2ABTM3-2 and HN2ABTM3-3. The Socket Communications manufactured 
transceiver module has in the configuration used by our host device 
approximately (slightly less than) 10 mW conducted output power. It uses an on-
board integrated antenna with an –9 dBm gain, bringing the total EIRP to 1 mW. 
In the original HN2ABTM3 application the conducted power was used to declare 
the power level, while the true EIRP was still 1 mW. In our current application 
(HN2ABTM3-3) we declared the true EIRP of 1 mW. This is the reason for the 
discrepancy between the original application and the current one. Since it is a 
very low power transceiver, it should not need SAR testing for RF exposure 
evaluation, but we included an older report just in case.  
If you have any questions regarding these products, please feel free to contact 
our local representative or our Safety and Compliance Group in Everett, WA USA 
at +1 425 356 1765. 
  

 Sincerely, 
 
 
Carl K. Turk, MSEE 
Sr. EMC Engineer 
Intermec Technologies Corp. 
 
 


